
Linda Jackson, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Stibnite Gold Project as part of Midas Gold 

Idaho's Comment Period. I am a large investor in Midas. I have been closely following Midas Gold 

Idaho's plans since they first came available because much of the proposed project will take place on 

public land. The more I have learned about the project, the more excited I am about the possibilities 

it will bring into Idaho. 

 

The Stibnite Gold Project will generate significant federal, state and local taxes over the life of the 

project. Estimate show the company will contribute $86 million in state taxes over two decades. The 

economic benefits tied in with the environmental restoration of the site provide a win-win for the 

citizens who live in the surrounding communities, the state and the general population. And, I think 

the stock will skyrocket. 

 

I appreciate your time and thoughtfulness. The USFS has provided plenty of tools to review the DEIS 

and make commenting within the 60-day timeframe possible. For the reasons I stated in my letter 

above, please permit the Stibnite Gold Project using alternative 2 and let America see the benefits of 

this important project. 

 

Thanks for your Consideration, 

 

 

Name: Alan J Stroup 


